
In our latest Shared Insights session, Patient Safety Incident Response Framework, chaired by Amelia Newbold, Nicola Evans and

Damian Whitlam, we were pleased to be joined by Lauren Mosley, Head of Patient Safety Implementation, NHS England and Tracey

Herlihey, Head of Patient Safety Incident Response Policy, NHS England. The discussion covered a number of topics including the key

elements of PSIRF, points for Trusts to consider including disclosure, and feedback from an early adopter Trust. For more information and

details of how we can help, you can download the note below.
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See full note
/getmedia/fd61823e-df2f-459e-b236-ae624537bfe5/the-Patient-Safety-Incident-Response-Framework-08112022.pdf



https://www.brownejacobson.com/getmedia/fd61823e-df2f-459e-b236-ae624537bfe5/the-Patient-Safety-Incident-Response-Framework-08112022.pdf

